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Carol DeSoto

From: Crystal Hunt
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 7:47 AM
To: Carol DeSoto; Christina Elkins
Cc: Julie M. Bryson
Subject: Fw: Amendment to Bill 2022-14

 

From: Amy Hunter <aymster20@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 5:22 PM 
To: BowlingG@charlescounty.gov <BowlingG@charlescounty.gov>; Reuben B. Collins, II 
<CollinsR@charlescountymd.gov>; Amanda Stewart <StewartA@charlescountymd.gov>; Thomasina Coates 
<CoatesT@charlescountymd.gov>; pattersonr@charlescounty.gov <pattersonr@charlescounty.gov> 
Subject: Amendment to Bill 2022-14  
  
[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  
Good afternoon, 
  
I’m disappointed to learn that the board intends to proceed with the hearing on the amended bill without a period for 
public review/comment. This is in direct violation of the Maryland Code § 9-311 on introduction of bills, and I 
respectfully request that the hearing be postponed in order for the public to have the opportunity to review the bill as 
amended. All of you swore an oath to protect and represent your constituents, and you are violating our trust in you and 
in the process by enacting legislation without the prescribed review period. 
  
I also have an issue with the board of commissioners being exempt from legislation the rest of us are beholden to. In this 
case, I take exception to the exemption that allows the board to bring their weapons into county buildings/property. The 
performance of your official duties occurs inside a building with armed security, therefore, there is no need for the 
commissioners to carry weapons with them inside and adjacent to those buildings. 
  
In closing, I’m asking to do the job you were elected to do, and serve your constituents to the highest of legal and ethical 
standards. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Amy Hunter 
Email: aymster20@hotmail.com 
Phone: (301) 539-4939 
  


